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The students welcome this possibility to take the test, which would be attended by almost 7,000
people
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The Ministry of Justice is preparing a
telematic Bar admission exam in July, after
the one scheduled for March 28 had to be
delayed due to the coronavirus pandemic.

The test, to which 6,780 candidates were expected to apply at different locations throughout Spain,
was postponed on March 10, several days before the state of alarm was declared, due to the
"incidence" that the Covid-19 was already having on the population. The second annual test could be
held around October.

 


